St. Ferdinand's School Children & Well Choir

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Parent/Guardian Signature

This year we have a good number of Students in our Children & Bell Choir. We are asking this year if all possible that our students can sing For the 90th Anniversary School Celebration/Gala **On Saturday, September 21, 2024 5PM MASS with Bishop Jeffery Grob.**I give my permission for my son/daughter to participate in Singing /Playing

We think it is <u>very important</u> for our students to participate in this **90**th **Anniversary School Celebration Mass.**

Thank you for your support in helping your child to develop their musical talents by taking part in the events.

Fr.Peter Gnoinski, Pastor Mrs. Erin Boyle Folino-Principal Br. James Drangsholt, OSF; Director of Music/Liturgy

Please return this form to your hon	(Cut Here) eroom teacher by 9:00 AM Tuesday, Sep	ot. 10 th
Date to Sing: 90 th School Anniversary Mass		
Yes	No	
Student Full Name & Grade		
First	Last	Grade

Date